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Good Morning Miss Phillips,

I am writing in respect of the planning application S6/2012/2424/FP - Address Anchor
Cottage on Vineyards Road.

I am the owner of the neighbouring property namely Nyn Manor Cottage and would like to
register my objection.

Unfortunately the plans albeit amended still represent a considerable extension which
would not be in keeping and would look bulky and overwhelm the appearance at the rear.
The proposal would impact on light and give the feeling of being overlooked.

I also have concerns at the structural work proposed.

I also could not see an access statement and parking proposals for the builders and
storage of materials etc as access is not available at the rear.

Regards

Mr and Mrs Newland



